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First name: Gregory

Last name: Ojala

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sir or Madame,

I am writing today in support of this withdrawal from the Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed.

 

It is important to protect watersheds that could affect drinking water downstream. It is also important to preserve

areas in nature where people can come and connect with nature in an unspoiled area. Many studies have shown

the health benefits both physical and psychological of spending time in nature. And it's important to preserve

these areas. 

 

Please expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Dept. Interior. 

 

Sincerely,

G.O. 

 

 


